
 
Potter Electric Signal Company/ 2081 Craig Road/ P.O. Box 28480/ St. Louis, Missouri 
63146-4161800-325-3936/314-878-4321/ FAX: 314-878-7264 
 
June 5, 2006, 
 
 
RE: L.E.E.D. (Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design) 
 
 
 
Potter Electric Signal Co. has surveyed our suppliers and come to the following 
determinations about the recycled material content of our product. 
 
The material used for our zinc castings comes from suppliers that use 100% non-recycled 
material.  The material used for our aluminum castings is from 50%-recycled material.  
These castings are used on our Pressure Switches, Flow Switches, and Supervisory 
Switches.  The material used for springs is 100% new.  All plastic comes from material 
that is 100% new. The material used for brass bushings comes suppliers that use 100% 
recycled material.  The material used for all of our hardware (screws, nuts, bolts, and etc.) 
come from suppliers that use material that is 100% new. 
 
There are no finished goods that have Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC).  Potter 
purchases components from mostly United States based sources.  Some of our brass 
Bushings and saddles from overseas suppliers.  The wood skids and cardboard comes 
from Missouri based manufactures.  The material is moved between manufacturer and 
suppliers by truck. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the material content of Potter product please feel 
Free to contact me for more information. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bill Witherspoon 
Compliance Systems Administrator 


